
  

 

 

Come along to 
Small Heath Ward Priorities and Planning 

Meeting 
Thursday 12th January 2023  

11.00am – 1.00pm 
At 

Khidmat Centre 
2a Heather Road 

B10 9TA 
 

 

 

 

 

     

 

                                                                                

                                                                   

Share your ideas and suggestions with  
Cllrs Shabina Bano and Saqib Khan 

 
Let’s work together to develop a Ward Action Plan for 

Small Heath 

*************** 
Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team,  

E-mail: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk

What do I think 

about my area? 

 

What improvements 

would I like to see? 

Do my views 

matter? 

 

How can I get 

involved? 
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